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I feel we need to protect the Deschutes River from being loved to death by the public and
increased infrastructure.  The Deschutes River already exceeds standards for TMDL.  Therefore
I am against building another structure across the Deschutes River.

Randall Davis
31 S.W. Allen Road
Bend, OR 97702
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